
 

 

 

 

The Minister of Justice of the Free and Hanseatic City of Hamburg, Till Steffen, MEP Jan Philipp Albrecht and 
the Hanse-Office have the pleasure of inviting you to an expert discussion with lunch reception on 

 

Artificial Intelligence and Robotics 
– What kind of regulation for shaping the future? – 

 

 

21
st

 February 2018, 12h00 – 14h30 

at the Hanse-Office, Avenue Palmerston 20, 1000 Brussels 

In February 2017, the European Parliament adopted a resolution calling for the establishment of new rules 
governing artificial intelligence (AI) and robotics. The European Council invited the Commission to put forward 
a European approach to AI by early 2018. The Commission announced to present such a concept on 25th April 
2018. As the discussions have just begun, a great deal of questions still needs to be answered in this area, such 
as:  

 Who should be liable for defects and damages? Are our civil law liability rules still adequate? 

 Which health and safety requirements are needed? 

 How can we guarantee and verify that our data protection standards are observed? 

 How can we ensure and control that algorithms respect fundamental rights and common principles? 

 Do we need a system of registration for advanced robots? 

 At which level should regulation and control take place? 

 Is there a need for a European Agency for Robotics and AI or at least a Forum on AI?  

This expert conference aims at enriching the necessary political debate ahead of the envisaged European 
approach by discussing these questions with representatives of the EU institutions, Member States and other 
stakeholders. We would be delighted if you could join us in this endeavour.  

Please confirm your participation by replying to events@hanse-office.de by 16th February 2018 at the latest. 

For further details, please see the attached programme. 

The expert conference will be held in English. This event will be documented by pictures. By participating you declare to agree that these pictures may be used and 
published. 
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